New Lunch Procedures

There are several updates related to cafeteria protocols to further reduce the risk of the spread of
COVID-19.

e Plexiglass shields for indoor cafeteria tables are being secured for grades k-6 where students are
largely unable to be vaccinated. These panels will provide additional protection between students
who are unable to be vaccinated while eating when masks cannot be worn.

All students will have an assigned seat for contact tracing purposes.
Students must wear masks when not eating.
o This includes:
m Entering and exiting the cafeteria
m Standing in the lunch line
m Leaving their seats to throw away trash, going to the bathroom, getting a drink
of water, etc.
m Sitting at their table after finishing their meal
All students will be encouraged to wash their hands and sanitize before and after lunch.
The cafeteria has air conditioning and good air circulation with 30ft high ceilings.
Outdoor seating will be available for students as weather and staffing permits. A tent will be provided
for this area.
After reviewing this information, please complete this short survey if you would like your child to have an
assigned seat outside for lunch.


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPCQrX_06DFXiXT_MFI1WEKB2DBjW2J-u_9xoqI6qrs5v9Hw/formResponse










